More rights
for more people

DDOT/LAVEX/INF1/19

The Secretariat for Multidimensional Security (SMS) presents its compliments to the
Permanent Missions to the Organization of American States (OAS) and is pleased to
inform that the XLVI Meeting of the Group of Experts for the Control of Money
Laundering (GELAVEX) will be held in Washington, D.C., United States on June 4" to 5%,
2019. A coordination meeting among the Group’s Chair, Vice Chair, coordinators of the
Sub-Working Groups and the Technical Secretariat will take place on June 3", 2019, also
in Washington D.C.

The purpose of the meeting is to follow up on the approved Work Plan and the
recommendations agreed on the XLV Meeting of the GELAVEX held on October 2018 in
Santa Cruz de la Sierra, Bolivia.

The terms of reference for the meeting are attached. The information bulletin
and the agenda will be distributed shortly.

The Secretariat for Multidimensional Security requests that Member States kindly
confirm their participation by April 30", 2019, by sending the registration form to
igrajales@oas.org and kmoraes@oas.org. Alternatively, registration can be done online,
as indicated in the attached instructions, and using this activity code: USOOFF (USO
ZERO FF).

The Secretariat for Multidimensional Security wishes to reiterate to the Permanent
Missions an assurance of its highest consideration.
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